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To get your parish events listed on the diocesan calendar, diolc.org/calendar, and in Catholic 
Life magazine, please send an email to datebook@diolc.org. Make sure you include the 
following details: date, beginning/ending times, event location, description, menu and cost, 
etc. If you have any questions, please call Pam Willer at 608.788.1524 for more information. 

http://diolc.org/calendar
mailto:datebook@diolc.org
http://www.diolc.org/events


 
If your parish has an event, i.e., fall festival, picnic, etc., scheduled in September or October 
and you would like it included in the September/October issue of Catholic Life, please send 
the information to pwiller@diolc.org, no later than July 5th. 
 
<<Top >> 
 

 
Chancellor Very Rev. William Dhein – 608.791.2655 | wdhein@diolc.org 
 
No items this week. 
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Director: Ann Lankford – 608.791.2658 | alankford@diolc.org 
 
Bulletin insert on the Meaning of True Freedom for the weekend of June 20 or 27  

(Preferred weekend is June 20):  

visit diolc.org/catechesis/bulletin-inserts 

  

For your parish bulletin:  

How Rooted Are You?  

4 Keys to Remaining Faithful to Jesus Christ and His Church – Saturday, August 7th 

You are a link in an unbroken chain of people that have passed on Jesus Christ from 
generation to generation. You have been chosen by God to be a person in this current link, in 
this current era, at this current moment in time, for a particular reason. You have been 
chosen to serve, to love and, through the Blessed Trinity, to help guide those the Lord has 
given you to a deeper friendship with Christ. As a witness, you need to know and be 
grounded in four keys that will help you remain faithful to Jesus Christ and His Church. 
Be part of the Virtual Witnesses for Christ Conference on August 7th, featuring Dr. Petroc 
Willey, an engaging and humorous presenter. Cost is $10. For further info and to register, 
visit diolc.org/witness 
 

Here is the Facebook link for this event: 

https://fb.me/e/IxDMVD96 

Please share this on your parish Facebook. 

 

Catechetical Leaders - Wednesday, June 23 

Have you taken the time to reflect and de-brief on this past year?  

Do you need a shot in the arm with nothing to do with COVID? Then this event is for you! 

DREs, CREs and Youth Ministers are invited to gather for an opportunity to debrief after this 

challenging year with COVID, enjoy a delicious lunch and participate in a facilitated 

conversation with Bill Keimig from the Catechetical Institute of Franciscan University of 

mailto:wdhein@diolc.org
mailto:alankford@diolc.org
https://diolc.org/catechesis/bulletin-inserts/
https://diolc.org/catechesis/witness/
https://fb.me/e/IxDMVD96
http://diolc.org/chancery/
http://diolc.org/catechesis/


Steubenville. 2 burning questions will be discussed: increasing parent participation and 

tackling adult formation, even if you only work with children/young people. This relaxing and 

enjoyable event will be held June 23 at St. Mary's in Altoona. Please r.s.v.p. to Ann at 

alankford@diolc.org. There will be no charge, but registration is necessary. Take time from 

your busy schedule for a Reprieve, to Connect and to Dialogue with fellow Catechetical 

Leaders. Schedule: Mass at 9 a.m. for those who can make it; debriefing followed by 

facilitated discussion etc. will be 9:30 a.m. - 3:30 p.m. 
  
Reminder: Witnesses for Christ Virtual Conference is August 7th 

How Rooted Are You? 4 Keys to Remaining Faithful to Jesus Christ and His Church 

We invite all Catechetical Leaders to gather with their catechists on Saturday, August 7th for 

our annual Virtual Conference. This Conference will provide a great deal for preparing to 

teach in the fall. Dr. Petroc Willey will be the keynote presenter for the interactive sessions. 

Petroc is a gifted teacher as his deep relationship with Christ shines out in a profound way. 

Go to diolc.org/witness for further details and to register. Cost is $10 per person. Schedule is 

9:30 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. 
 

Download a Brochure, Poster and Postcard here: diolc.org/witness Please provide a brochure 

to each catechist and parents.  
  
Here is the Facebook link for this event: 

https://fb.me/e/IxDMVD96 

Please share this on your parish Facebook. 
  
Ministry for Persons with Special Needs – Grant Money Available 

If your parish or school has some type of ministry for persons with special needs, we have a 

limited amount of money available for distribution before June 30th. Please contact Ann at 

alankford@diolc.org with a simple description of the ministry, current needs, and the 

amount of money requested.  
 

Catechetical Leader: Year-Long Calendar  

A year-long calendar is available with important dates for the year. Click here: 

diolc.org/catechesis/catechetical-leaders-info The document is available in a Word format so, 

if desired, you can add dates specific to your parish. 
  
Reminder: Helping College Students stay connected to their Catholic Faith 

Newman Connection is a national organization that connects your graduating seniors to 
college Catholic campus ministries. Cassie Campton with Newman Connection will be 
contacting you. Without this connection so many students drift away from their faith and 
relationship with Jesus Christ and His Church. You can speak with Cassie at 217-262-6571 to 
participate or you can use this link to sign-up now: hso.newmanconnection.com. 
Participating in this program is so simple — you can send your student’s college information 
to Newman Connection, who will pass that on to the college campus ministers in the fall, plus 
you can encourage your 2021 high school grads to download the Newman Connect app 
where they can connect instantly to their college campus ministry! The app is new this year, 
and more than 100 college campuses are using it already, to reach Catholic students. 
  

mailto:alankford@diolc.org
https://diolc.org/catechesis/witness/
https://diolc.org/catechesis/witness/
https://fb.me/e/IxDMVD96
mailto:alankford@diolc.org
https://diolc.org/catechesis/catechetical-leaders-info
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Catechetical Leaders – Keep Us Updated on Changes 

Your cooperation is requested in contacting us with staff changes and by updating the staff 
listing in ParishSoft. 
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Director: Jack Felsheim– 608.791.2663 |  jfelsheim@diolc.org 
 
Update on Cathedral Work 
The restoration work continues, with much of the exterior Oolitic Limestone being removed. 
The Lannon Limestone is being inspected and tuckpointed. You can watch daily progress 
through either of the two live construction cams at cathedralsjworkman.org. Monsignor 
Gilles offers commentary and close up explanations on his Minutes with Monsignor video 
series. Click here to learn more about the entire construction process. 
 
Upcoming Livestream Schedule – diolc.org/live 
Chrism Mass - Thursday, June 24 at 10 a.m. 
Priestly Ordination – Saturday, June 26 at 10 a.m. 
 
<<Top >> 
 

 
Director: Sr. Donna Krzmarzick, ISSM – 608.791.2690 | dkrzmarzick@diolc.org 
 
No items this week. 
 
<<Top >> 
 

 

Director: Deacon Bryan Hilts – 608.791.2665| bhilts@diolc.org 
 
No items this week. 
 
<<Top >> 
 

 
Director: Margaret Ebner – 608.791.2670| mebner@diolc.org 
 
Job Opportunity: Development Officer- Father Joseph Walijewski Legacy Guild 
Employment Opportunities | Diocese of La Crosse (diolc.org) 
 
<<Top >> 
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Director: Christopher Rogers – 608.791.2659 | crogers@diolc.org 
 
 Reminder: Family Life and Men of the Cross Facebook Pages 
We hope to increase our communication and outreach to the people of the diocese. One way 
to do this is through social media, specifically Facebook. We have combined our "Marriage 
and Family Life" and "Youth and Young Adult Ministry" Facebook pages into one page called 
"Diocese of La Crosse Family Life," which can be found here.  
 
Also, there is a Facebook page for the men of the diocese called "Men of the Cross," found 
here. Please Follow, Like, and Share these pages.  
 
Reminder: Diocesan Website for Clergy and Marriage Ministers Regarding Marriage 
Preparation  
FYI, here is the link that goes directly to the section of our website containing resources for 
clergy and marriage ministers. There are step-by-step instructions, downloadable guidelines, 
downloadable forms, and much more! Please let us know if we can assist you in this ministry.  
Reminder: Heroic Men Website  
If you haven't done so, check out the Heroic Men website here, and let the Catholic men in 
your parish know about this great site. It is a 100% free Catholic streaming platform designed 
especially for men who want to discover (or re-discover) the truth, beauty and goodness of 
the Catholic faith. Offering more than 100 feature-length films, TV shows, documentaries and 
short films, Heroic Men seeks to source the best Catholic media available and bring it all to 
you, all in one place.  
 
Reminder: Process for Training FOCCUS Facilitators  
The process for training FOCCUS Facilitators is as follows: each parish needs to contact 
FOCCUS directly to set up an account for your parish, if one has not already been set up, and 
then train your couples directly through FOCCUS. The contact person at FOCCUS is Max Allen. 
He is happy to work directly with your parish priest or contact person His contact information 
is: Email: mrallen@foccusinc.com or phone 402-827-3735 ext. 1317. 
 

<<Top >> 
 

 
Director: Christopher Ruff – 608.791.0161 | cruff@diolc.org 
 
For Your Parish Bulletin:  
Dive Deeper in Faith – Join the Lay Formation Institute (LFI)  
Spend one weekend a month (Friday evening-Saturday afternoon) in an enthusiastic, faith- 
filled community that prays, learns, discusses and dines together. Discover a renewed spirit 
that says: this is what life in Christ should be like! That is the contagious spirit LFI participants 
carry back into their families and their parishes. Visit diolc.org/lay-formation for full details 
and speak to your pastor about enrolling. Class size is limited, so don’t delay! 

mailto:crogers@diolc.org
https://www.facebook.com/diolcfamily
https://www.facebook.com/MenOfTheCrossWI
https://diolc.org/marriage/marriage-preparation/marriage-preparation-for-ministers/
https://heroicmen.com/
mailto:mrallen@foccusinc.com
mailto:cruff@diolc.org
http://www.diolc.org/lay-formation
http://diolc.org/marriage
http://diolc.org/ministries/
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Director: Fr. Woodrow Pace – 608.791.2676 | wpace@diolc.org 
 
No items this week. 
 
<<Top >> 
 

 
Director: Christopher Carstens – 608.791.0161 | ccarstens@diolc.org 
 
Chrism Mass: June 24, 10:00 a.m. 
The annual Chrism Mass will be celebrated at St. Joseph the Workman Cathedral on 
Thursday, June 24, beginning at 10:00. Due to ongoing COVID restrictions, only Diocesan 
priests and necessary liturgical ministers will attend. All others are invited to view the Mass 
at diolc.org/live. 
 
Here is the Facebook link for this event: 
https://fb.me/e/21OzJrSEg 
Please share this on your Parish Facebook. 
 
Concelebrating priests should bring an alb; chasubles and stoles will be provided in the 
Cathedral undercroft.  
 
Priests should give their oil stocks to the local dean, who will deliver them to Curia staff in the 
west entrance before Mass. All priests are reminded that the Holy Oils are to be renewed 
annually and are not to be kept from year to year. They are to dispose of the old oil in an 
appropriate manner, and the oil stocks are to be cleaned before the Chrism Mass. Please do 
not use vessels other than the appropriate containers to be filled. Filled stocks will be 
available for pick-up immediately after Mass in the Cathedral's west entrance. 
 
<<Top >> 
 

 
Director: Teresa Brown – 608.791.2679 | tbrown@diolc.org 

DIOCESE OF LA CROSSE GUIDELINES FOR REPORTING INSTANCES OF CHILD ABUSE 

The Diocese of La Crosse, through its policies and procedures, seeks to provide a prompt, 
appropriate and compassionate response to reporters of sexual abuse of a child by any 
diocesan agent (bishop, priest, deacon, employee, religious, vendor or volunteer). Anyone 
wishing to make a report of an allegation of sexual abuse should send that report to Mrs. 

mailto:wpace@diolc.org
mailto:ccarstens@diolc.org
https://d.docs.live.net/50e339516b6e08ba/Chancery%20Bulletin/diolc.org/live
https://fb.me/e/21OzJrSEg
mailto:tbrown@diolc.org
http://www.diolc.org/files/safe-environment/PoliciesandProcedures.pdf
http://diolc.org/missions/
http://diolc.org/sacredworship/
http://www.diolc.org/safe-environment/


Teresa Brown, Complaint Intake Agent, at the Diocese of La Crosse, P.O. Box 4004, La Crosse, 
WI 54602-4004. Alternatively, you can contact Mrs. Brown at 608.791.0179 or 
intakeagent@diolc.org. The reporting form is available through the Diocese of La Crosse 
Office of Safe Environment or on the diocesan website at: diolc.org/safe-
environment/reporting. Individuals are also encouraged to take their reports directly to civil 
authorities. Copies of the diocesan policy are available through your local Parish and on the 
diocesan website. If you have any questions about the Diocese of La Crosse and the 
implementation of the Charter for the Protection of Children and Young People, please 
contact Teresa Brown, Diocese of La Crosse, at 608.791.2679 or tbrown@diolc.org. 
 

Teresa Brown will be out of the office with limited access to email June 21-24, 2021. 
 

If you are a Deacon or Priest and will not be attending PUD, you will need to complete your 
annual Safe Environment training on your own. I will be training at PUD on Friday, June 25 
from 9:15-9:45 am. After the event, I will notify anyone that was not present of a few dates 
and times that they can join a ZOOM Training session. I will have times during the day and 
evening. You can also go online and train on your own. Regardless of how you train, a 
completed Annual Verification of Safe Environment Training and a Confidential Questionnaire 
must be signed, dated and returned to the Office of Safe Environment. 
 

Have you begun thinking about fall and the start of school? Some parishes and schools have 
begun putting their registration packets together and have scheduled ZOOM Training 
Sessions. I would be happy to help you get your staff and volunteers trained at the beginning 
of the school year.  
 

I will be in Wisconsin Rapids doing training at the High School at 11:00 am and 1:00 pm on 
Monday, August 16.  If a parish in the area would like me to train their staff/volunteers in 
person that day late afternoon or early evening I am available. Send me an email or call to 
schedule. 
 

I am doing a ZOOM Meeting with St. Agnes in Weston on Wednesday, August 18 at 6:30 pm. 
If you would like to join this training session, send me your email and I will send the link. 
 

On August 18. I will be at St. Patrick – Onalaska for in person training from 11:15-noon. 
Aquinas High School / Middle School / Central Office from 1:15-2:00 pm and Cathedral 
Elementary School from 2:30-3:15 pm. 
 

On August 19, I will have a ZOOM Training at St. Patrick School in Sparta at 6:00 pm. 
This is for parents and volunteers. If you would like to join in, please send me your email and 
I will send a link. 
 

August 25 I will be training staff and volunteers at St. Patrick Elementary School in Sparta at 
8:30 am. 
 

You can join any ZOOM training that I have, it doesn't have to be at your location. 
 

New Form Packet: If your parish did not receive a packed last week, with the most current 
forms, a poster, a report form, the red and green book and prayer cards, let me know and I 
will send a packet to your parish. 
 

mailto:intakeagent@diolc.org
https://www.diolc.org/safe-environment/reporting
https://www.diolc.org/safe-environment/reporting
http://www.diolc.org/files/safe-environment/PoliciesandProcedures.pdf
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Letters of Suitability are created in the Office of Safe Environment. Please email or call in 
your request at least five business days prior to your event to ensure your letter arrives at 
your location in time.  
 
Your request should include the following:  

1.  Where are you going, including the full church or event name and the address  
2.  What diocese will you be in 
3.  The date you will be at the event 
4.  Who is the contact at the Parish or event? 
5.  If it is a wedding, include the name of the bride and groom and the name of  

 the deceased for a funeral.  
6.  What will you be doing at the event? Celebrating Mass, hearing confession,  

 speaking, etc.  
If you have any questions, contact: Teresa Brown, tbrown@diolc.org or 608-791-2679 

 

Teresa will be out of the office June 21-24, 2021 with limited access to email. Please send 
all requests for Letters of Suitability to Mary Lou Berg, mberg@diolc.org or 608-791-2652 
during this time period. 
 
<<Top >> 
 

 
Superintendent: Thomas Reichenbacher – 608.788.7707 | treichenbacher@diolc.org 
 
No items this week. 
 
<<Top >> 
 

 
Director: Christopher Ruff – 608.791.0161 | cruff@diolc.org 
 
Pastors and Bulletin Editors: 
Download a bulletin insert for Religious Freedom Week (June 22-29): 
“Only in Truth Do We Find Freedom.” Suitable for the weekend of June 19-20 or 26-27. 
 
For Your Parish Bulletin: 
Religious Freedom Week: June 22-29  
The U.S. Bishops have declared June 22-June 29 Religious Freedom Week. We are all called to 
defend the God-given right of religious liberty, which faces grave threats in the U.S. and 
abroad. Join us, as we pray, reflect, and take action on religious freedom. Visit 
diolc.org/religious-freedom for more information and to learn how you can make your voice 
heard against the so-called “Equality Act” and other legislation that infringes on religious 
liberty, expands abortion, and demands taxpayer funds to pay for it.  
 
Check the Media Resources Page for promotional graphics for Religious Freedom Week.  

mailto:mberg@diolc.org
mailto:treichenbacher@diolc.org
mailto:cruff@diolc.org
https://diolc.org/catechesis/bulletin-inserts/
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http://diolc.org/social-concerns/


 
For Your Parish Bulletin:  
Pray for our Farmers  
The recent dry, hot weather has posed a serious threat to farmers in our region. Please 
remember them daily in your prayers, that they will have the moisture and other needed 
conditions for a successful growing season and harvest.  
 
Pastors and Social Ministry Representatives: 
Help us Update the Diocesan Directory of Parish Social Ministry Initiatives 
Please review the Directory to see the kind of initiatives being undertaken around the 
Diocese. Get ideas for your parish or deanery. If you have a social ministry initiative that is 
not listed in the Directory, please complete this form so that we may update it. Questions? 
Email Chris Ruff at cruff@diolc.org or call 608-791-0161. 
 
<<Top >> 
 

 
Director: Jeff Reiter – 608.791.2653 | jreiter@diolc.org 
 
2020-21 Diocesan Annual Appeal: 
Reminder: The Diocesan Annual Appeal Year End is June 30, 2021 
Any monies with a postmark after June 30, 2021, will be processed for the 2021-2022 Appeal 
year. Parishes that receive Appeal monies directly will have until a postmark of 7/6/21 for 
funds to be accepted for the 2020-2021 appeal year. It must come in a marked parish 
envelope. 
 
Reminder: Please do not send in any parish monies for shortfalls prior to the Finance office 
billings. The finance office will bill you for the correct amount in July. The appeal year runs 
until June 30, and we are still receiving monies from individual supporters. Any checks from 
the parishes received for shortfall estimations will be returned to the Parish uncashed. 
 
This year's theme emphasizes the Church's relevancy, our Christ-given Mission, and our 
community united through our Baptism to the Cross and Resurrection. The theme is "His 
Church is Still Here, His Church Still Provides, His Church is You and Me." 
 
Whether you made your goal or are still working on it, there is something for your bulletin or 
social media. Check the Appeal Portal for resources at appeal.diolc.org. If you cannot find 
something or would like something different, let us know, and we will do our best to meet 
your needs. 
 
Stewardship Bulletin Reflections: 
Stewardship Bulletin reflections for weekends: 

 6/20 Click Here 

 6/27 Click Here 

 7/04 Click Here 
 

https://diolc.org/wp-content/uploads/2016/07/PSM-Directory-Revised-9.10.18.pdf
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Stewardship Homily Reflections: 
Stewardship reflections to assist you in your homily development: 

 Click Here for the weeks 06/20 – 7/04 
 

Interested in developing your Parish's Stewardship, the Catholic Stewardship Consultant's 
Monsignor McCread Stewardship Conference is a great way to understand one of the most 
compelling stories in contemporary Catholic stewardship and how transformative it can be. 
Follow this link to find out more. 
 
Planned Giving -Leaving a Legacy, Wills, Bequest, and Endowments: 
Our Estate Planning Guide can help people save several hundred dollars in legal and financial 
estate planning costs. If you would like more information or ads for your parish bulletin, 
please contact our office. Our Planned Giving website is diolclegacy.org. People can find 
calculators, additional information, sign up 
 
<<Top >> 
 

 
Diocesan Finance Officer: James Reider – 608.791.2668 | jreider@diolc.org  
 
No items this week. 
 
<<Top >> 
 

  
Director of Vocation Recruitment: Fr. Nate Kuhn – 608.791.2666 | nkuhn@diolc.org 
  
Priestly Ordination 
The private Priestly Ordination of Deacons Eric Mashak, Timothy Reither and Arturo Vigueras 
will be June 26, 2021 at 10:00 a.m. at the Cathedral of St. Joseph the Workman, La Crosse. 
Due to COVID19 restrictions, the Mass is private and there will be no reception after the 
Mass. The Mass will be livestreamed at diolc.org/live. 
 
Here is the Facebook link for this event: 
https://fb.me/e/2bG1R9MWe. 
Please share this on your Parish Facebook. 
 
Please include the following intercession for vocations for your Sunday prayers of the 
faithful: 
 
That our parish community will nurture marriage, blessed single lives, and religious vocations 
through their lives of prayer and service, giving witness to God's loving action in the world. 
 

https://diolc.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/06/Homily-Guide-6.15.21.pdf
https://www.catholicsteward.com/2021/05/04/sign-up-for-the-august-2021-mcgread-stewardship-conference/
https://www.diolclegacy.org/
mailto:jreider@diolc.org
mailto:nkuhn@diolc.org
https://diolc.org/live
https://fb.me/e/2bG1R9MWe
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Please consider adding a vocations paragraph to your parish bulletin. Below is an example - 
they will be changed each week. Feel free to use any or all of them. Contact Renee' at 
vocations@diolc.org if you'd like the full document emailed to you. 
 

A Call to Serve 

 

There are few things in life are more uplifting than being able to help someone or be there 

for someone in need. When we can use our gifts and talents to make someone else's life 

better, it can bring joy to not just our lives, but to those we are able to serve as well. Jesus 

tells us that there is no greater love than to lay down one's life for one's friend. As friends of 

Christ, we are called to love in this way, to be willing to lay down our life for others. A 

powerful way to do this is by being a priest of Jesus Christ. He is calling young men to 

consider this call to serve, to offer their lives out of love for their sisters and brothers. He may 

be calling YOU! If you or someone you know is interested in discovering more about this call 

to the priesthood, please contact me at: Fr. Nate Kuhn, Director of Vocational Recruitment 

for the Diocese of La Crosse, 3710 East Ave. S. PO Box 4004, La Crosse, WI 54602; or by 

phone at: 608.791.2667. God bless you! 
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Director: Very Rev. Woodrow H. Pace – 608.791.2689 | mberg@diolc.org 
 
Letters of Suitability are created in the Office of Safe Environment. Please email or call in your 
request at least five business days prior to your event to ensure your letter arrives at your 
location in time.  
 
Your request should include the following:  

7.  Where are you going, including the full church or event name and the address  
8.  What diocese will you be in 
9.  The date you will be at the event 
10.  Who is the contact at the Parish or event  
11.  If it is a wedding, include the name of the bride and groom and the name of  

 the deceased for a funeral.  
12.  What will you be doing at the event? Celebrating Mass, hearing confession,  

 speaking, etc.  
If you have any questions, contact: Teresa Brown, tbrown@diolc.org  or 608-791-2679. 
 

Teresa will be out of the office June 21-24, 2021 with limited access to email. Please send all 
requests to Mary Lou Berg, mberg@diolc.org or 608-791-2652 during this time period. 
 
<<Top >> 
 

 
Director: Christopher Rogers – 608.791.2659 | crogers@diolc.org 
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NET Retreats 
The NET Team will be in our diocese September 26 - October 12, 2021. For available dates 
and other details please click here. If you would like to reserve a date, please contact our 
office ASAP as dates will fill up fast. 
 

Save the date! National Catholic Youth Conference (NCYC) Experience in the Diocese of La 
Crosse 
Every other year, Catholic young people and their adult leaders come together to pray, learn, 
and grow in their faith for the National Catholic Youth Conference (NCYC). In addition to 
opportunities to receive the sacraments of the Eucharist and Reconciliation, NCYC 
participants attend general and breakout sessions on topics relevant to living as a disciple of 
Christ in today's world, visit with organizations that provide resources and other support to 
youth and youth ministry, spend time in personal and communal prayer, and engage in 
service to others.  
 

On November 20, 2021, the Diocese of La Crosse will be organizing various regional 
gatherings throughout the diocese in order to participate in the simulcast stream of the main 
event in Indianapolis, IN. Each of these gatherings will be more than just watching a screen, 
we will pray together, learn together and most importantly grow together as Disciples! 

 

Be sure to check back to this website often in order to learn all about our plans to experience 
NCYC in such a unique way! 
 
Reminder: Newman Connection  
Our diocese participates in Newman Ministry’s high school outreach program, called 
Newman Connection, that connects 2021 grads to college campus ministries across the US, 
and we want all of our parishes and Catholic high schools to participate. You will be receiving 
an email in the near future to participate from Newman Ministry. Please sign up to 
participate or you can use this link to sign-up now: hso.newmanconnection.com 
Participating in this program is so simple — you can send your student’s college information 
to Newman Connection, who will pass that on to the college campus ministers in the fall, plus 
you can encourage your 2021 high school grads to download the Newman Connect app 
where they can connect, instantly, to their college campus ministry! The app is new this year, 
and more than 100 college campuses are using it already, to reach Catholic students.  
 
National Federation for Catholic Youth Ministry (NFCYM) Membership  
If you are not yet a member of the NFCYM and would like to learn more about becoming a 
member call our office and/or click here.  
 
Reminder: Tune-In Tuesdays  
We are excited to continue to offer a series of ZOOM Meetings we call "Tune-In Tuesdays." 
Join us as we come together to network and share how we are doing, how our ministry is 
going and talk about ways we can support each other. Please follow this link to join us for 
Tune-In Tuesdays at 11:00 am!  
 
Reminder: Safe Environment– Online Meetings and Gaming  

https://diolc.org/yya/youth-opportunities/net-retreats/
https://diolcncyc.weebly.com/
http://hso.newmanconnection.com/
https://nfcym.org/membership-information/associate/
https://us02web.zoom.us/s/89350196071?pwd=QXJQMTc2V1lOVWVVRXF5b0JqeGUwdz09#success


If you are doing religious education and/or youth ministry online, whether it be ZOOM 
Meetings, gaming, etc., there must always be two adults who have been background checked 
through the Diocese of La Crosse and gone through the Diocese of La Crosse Safe 
Environment Training present for the duration of the online meeting/gathering. 
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